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3rd November 1987 

Hr J T Donald 
General Manager 
CSA 

Dear Jim 

SNBTS Consultancy i Dr C A Ludlam 

I have been anxious for some time that the SNBTS has a more 
effective and formal system than hitherto for obtaining advice, both 
scientific and operational, from an expert in haemophilia care. 

I write to advise you that Dr C A Ludlam (Haemophilia Centre 
Director, Edinburgh) has agreed to accept an invitation by the Agency to 
be our Honorary Consultant. in this area and I would be most grateful if you would take the necessary steps, along the lines taken with Dr Keith James, so that his appointment can be formally ratified. 

For your information I enclose a copy of Dr Ludlamm' s CV. 

Kindest regards, 

Yours sincerely 

John D Cash 

Encl. 
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